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Hi Laura
I think we should take a consultation liaison role - service provision should be through current home
team/HHS and/or referring team.
We should more enable the current home team, rather than engage directly with the consumers
ourselves, but this can be considered on case by case basis.
Need to prioritise those without ongoing engagement in the home HHS.
thanks Leanne
 
Dr Leanne Geppert
A/Executive Director
Mental Health & Specialised Services

West Moreton Hospital and Health Service
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>>> Laura Johnson 11/11/2013 10:28 am >>>
Hi Leanne,
 
Vanessa has contacted me to check the strategy about the young people on the waitlist.  Should we be
offering to do another assessment or would it be better just to provide support the referring CYMHS and
offer a second opinion from BAC if required?
 
My thought is due to capacity we should be linking young person back in with referring CYMHS (if not
already engaged) and provide support if CYMHS require assistance.
 
Can you please advise the preferred way forward.

Thank you
Laura 
 
 
Laura Johnson
Project Officer - Redevelopment
Mental Health & Specialised Services

West Moreton Hospital and Health Service
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